
Next Unread Message View Message

DATE:    March 12, 2024 

TO:         All Honda Sales, Service, & Parts Managers, and Personnel 

FROM:   Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls 

Re:         UPDATE-EXPANSION-Stop Sale/Safety Recall: Multi-Model Fuel Pump Motor

 

PARTS AND SERVICE BULLETIN UPDATE

Please be advised that as of today, March 12, 2024, parts for the 2018-2020 Accord Hybrid are now available in limited quantities and will be through allocation only under
Service Bulletin 24-040, Safety Recall: 2018-2020 Accord Hybrid Fuel Pump Motor.

 

As always, be sure to do an iN VIN status inquiry for all vehicles passing through your dealership to determine eligibility for any open campaigns.

 

Sent on 03 12 2024     Expires on 05 30 2024

From Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls

Subject  UPDATE-EXPANSION-Stop Sale/Safety Recall: Multi-Model Fuel Pump Motor
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